
From: Dawn Kolkman
To: Brown, David
Subject: [External_Sender] Addendum MPI page 5 change
Date: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 11:53:22 AM
Attachments: 1Nov16 pg. MPI.5.pdf

Dave,
 
Attached is page MPI.5 from Addendum MPI.  As discussed it was revised to describe 5 mi instead of
7.5.
 
I believe with this item that I don’t have anything else outstanding items.  As soon as management
finishes their review of the license condition recommendation I will be submitting that.
 
Thank you,
   
   

Energy Fuels Resources (USA) Inc.  

Dawn Kolkman    
Permitting Manager   
  
Uranerz Energy Corporation
(an Energy Fuels Company)
   
t: 307.232.6674  | f: 307.265.8904   
1701 East E St. Suite 100    
Casper, WY 82601   
   
http://www.energyfuels.com  
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